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Headteacher’s notes… 
We celebrated World Book Day yesterday with children and staff looking fantastic in various costumes. 
Thank you for your support as it is an event that I know so many enjoy taking part in. Thank you also 
for supporting the Book Fair that was in school. 
 
During Assembly earlier this week our Year 6 School Councillors visited the classrooms to introduce 
themselves. They are divided into three teams, each with different responsibilities – Environment, 
Activity and Friendship – all with the aim of making things even better for all children around the 
school.  

 
Staff Update 
I am delighted to tell you that Miss Atlay had her baby last week and all is well. We send her and her family all our best 
wishes and congratulations. 
We also send congratulations to Mrs James, one of our Higher Level Teaching Assistants, is expecting a baby so will soon 
be going on maternity leave. 
 
Lastly, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Wood from Year 3 in the summer. She has been connected with the school for 
many years and has now decided to go off and do other things. 
 
Swimming 
Now that the swimming lessons have finally started it has been great to see the children enjoy them so 
much. Because of the difficulties and delays last week we are able to keep the pool on site for an additional 
week so lessons will continue from next Monday. 
 
Booster sessions for Year 6 will be: 
 
Monday and Tuesday  girls 
Wednesday and Thursday boys 
 
Sports News 

Last Friday’s Henson Cup match was very exciting and competitive with Brampton eventually being beaten in 
the penalty shootout. We also entered a team into a tournament at Crosshall Junior School yesterday and we 
were not crowned the winners. Well done to all who played and represented the school so well, and thank 
you to everyone who has helped and supported the teams. 

 
 
Parking 
We have been contacted by local residents this week after driveways have been blocked by some inconsiderate parking. 
This has meant missed appointments and in one case an ambulance could not get to a house. Please can we remind you 
not to block driveways or to park on yellow lines/zigzags. 
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Comic Relief 
On Friday 21st March, it is Red Nose Day for Comic Relief. As part of this the children can wear something red 
in return for a suggested £1 donation which can be made by going to   
Brampton Village Primary School is fundraising for Comic Relief 
          
 
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 10th March  Y5 Bikeability week 

Y3 swimming all week 
Y6 Booster swimming sessions  
Y5/Y6 Netball Club 3.30 - 4.15pm 
PTA meeting 7.30pm 

Tuesday 11th March   Y6 Booster swimming sessions  
Yr 5/6 NFL 3.20 – 4.15pm  
Grafham Residential meeting 5.00pm (on Teams) 

Wednesday 12th March  Y6 Booster swimming sessions 
Thursday 13th March  Choir 8.20am 
    Y6 Booster swimming sessions  

Y5/Y6 Cross Country 3.30 – 4.15pm 
JS Sports KS1 Multi-sports 3:20 – 4:20pm 

Friday 14th March  JS Sports KS2 Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:20pm 
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